To all our children at Bedford Hall Methodist,

ALL the staff at Bedford Hall Methodist are just SO EXCITED about being back
together with you again next week. We have missed seeing you all in school over the
last term and really look forward to being a ‘family’ once again.

We understand that the last couple of months will have been so different in many
ways due to lockdown: learning at home, not being able to mix and play with your
friends, not being able to travel or visit places you may usually go...

Although you have all given your very best whilst learning at home, we know it is not
the same as being with your friends and learning as part of a class.

That's why we want to make your first week back at Bedford Hall Methodist ‘special.’
We have named this week:

#BedfordReunited.

All the staff have planned a range of exciting activities for you to do across the week
linked to a very special ‘surprise.” OHHH IT'S EXCITING!

We know that some of you may feel a little bit nervous or anxious about returning.
That is perfectly normal and staff will be on hand to support you every step of the
way. We are a family!

Next week there will be opportunity to catch up with friends, be creative and play
whilst reflecting on this period of history. We are all part of ‘history’ and from this we
have so much to hope for in the future.

After a jam packed week, we want to have the opportunity to celebrate being back
together with a special Friday afternoon treat — which you will plan with your
teachers. On Friday 12" March, you can come to school in your own clothes.
Following the theme of the week you can either come to school dressed as a Key
Worker (someone whose job has been critical in fighting COVID 19) or in brightly
coloured clothes which express who you are!

In addition to this, over this half term, you will all have the opportunity to be part of an
exciting art project led by our school Chaplain, Vicky and Mrs Gregson. You will be
creating an amazing piece of art work for our Worship Space in our Entrance Hall.

We know many of you will have also earned 50 or even 100 dojos during lockdown.
As we have a very busy first week planned, you can come to school in your own
clothes on Monday 15" March.

So without saying too much more, there is lots to look forward to on return to school!
Remember we care so much about each and every one of you and we will continue
to support you every step of the way.

Howard and Amelia, Head Boy and Head Girl, send this special message to you all
too:



‘We’re so excited to see you on Monday! We hope you kept safe over lockdown and
did plenty of work! We hope you are excited to come back to school and be part of
our school family again.’

We hope you all have a lovely
weekend. We very much look
forward to seeing you all again on
Monday morning and together,
carrying out our school’s vision to
Learn, Love, Live: Without Limits.

Best wishes,
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